Leah joined us – intern – stand together on Community Wellness team

Announcements

· Reminder about NAMIWalks – you can still register 

· Recovery Walk occurred and was successful 9/19

· Autism Walk on Wheels was canceled due to covid

Steering Committee Updates 
· Increasing the committee advisor stipend (needs more discussion) and co-chair increased from $60 to $70 and minute/recorder stipend increased $60 to $70

· Voting in at-large member Terri Winaught is now on Steering Committee, is the Public Awareness Outreach Cordinator, collaborates with the tech/social media team – a new role that is a liaison between several committees

· Discussed budgets for each committee, projects for each committee

Social Isolation Brochure:
Printout looks really good, getting good feedback on the look of them

SCU Director’s meeting –Montaja presented – didn’t get much response but distributed electronically

Carly shared the info at AHCI

NAMI – shared it and it’s on the website/social media, Aleta – sent to Chartiers Center

Confirmed that the brochure will be presented during Nov 2 Member Advisory Committee – will need to possibly mail some out if they don’t have email

Jenn will share with Care management leadership just as a potential resource

Next Topic for QI Committee to Address:
Group likes topic of Telehealth – best practices

Reviewed Carly’s documents

Jenn shared a resource related to telehealth in SUD services

Reviewed challenges

Identify categories of telehealth

· Teletherapy, groups, individuals, technology, orientation, privacy/confidentiality

What do we want to focus on as far as improving quality with telehealth?

OBH/AHCI/CCBH – conducted survey around covid experience – there are some questions around telehealth – can use the results of those questions

Maybe find out what surveys have been done with service users – check in with CART?  Melissa Medice may be giving us more info on teletherapy – she could attend a meeting

CCBH talking to Paul Freund – conversation to add questions to add telehealth questions to CART survey

Various topics - Orientation to telehealth, being prepared, creating a welcoming environment, dispelling myths – making sure the provider is prepared

Get feedback from the surveys, get some providers to share their telehealth experience

Create a telehealth checklist for providers, create checklist for service users

Jenn – can reach out to SUD providers to get their input, Melissa Medice could get mental health/child serving providers

Develop some targeted questions to ask the providers we want to reach out to

Montaja can invite Paul Freund to a future meeting as well

